

Oifig an Cheannasaí Airgeadais, An Roinn Airgeadais, Oifigí na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Átha Cliath 8, Éire

> Office of the Head of Finance, Finance Department, Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8, Ireland T. 01 222 2102/3 E. finoff@dublincity.ie

Minister Darragh O'Brien TD,
Department of Housing Local Government and Heritage,
Seanad Éireann,
Leinster House,
Kildare Street,
Dublin 2.

7th April 2022

Dear Minister O'Brien,

At the meeting of Dublin City Council's Finance Strategic Policy Committee on 24th March 2022, the matter of introducing a system to allow for the direct deduction of rents at source was discussed.

The members have asked I write to you, and request representation of the Elected Members of the Finance SPC onto the working group being established by your Department, tasked with examining the introduction of such a system.

I would appreciate if you would consider this request and offer a response as early as possible.

Yours Sincerely,

ann Magratton

Cllr Seamas McGrattan Chairperson Finance Strategic Policy Committee Dublin City Council